
Keeping safe 
at our school 
Keeping you safe while teaching is our top priority. Please 
help us to stop the spread by following the steps below:

S T A F F  R O O M  S A F E T Y

Remember to practice social 
distancing at all times in our school. 
Keep your distance from your 
colleagues AT ALL TIMES.

PLEASE follow our policy regarding 
staff room safety. This will protect you 
and everyone you come into contact 
with.

P R O T E C T  Y O U R S E L F  T O  P R O T E C T  O T H E R S

WASH your hands for 20 seconds or 
use hand sanitiser regularly.

Remember at all times  
CATCH IT, BIN IT, KILL IT.

DO NOT share equipment.

HELP monitor our school’s cleaning    
and disinfection work and report any 
problems.

 Take care of your own physical and mental health and don’t hesitate to 
reach out for help.



 

Keeping safe 
at our school 
Help us keep everyone safe when dropping off and 
picking up your child:

Leave promptly after 
drop off/pick up.

Keep your distance 
from others.

�If anyone in your 
household has any 
symptoms of Covid-19 
call us to let us know 
– DO NOT come to 
school.

Arrive on time for your 
allocated drop off/pick 
up time.

Avoid gathering in 
groups around the 
gate. Give people 
space to enter  
and exit.

Wash your hands 
before and after 
taking or collecting 
your child from 
school.

Whenever possible, walk, cycle or scoot to school to 
keep us all safe and healthy.



 

Keeping safe 
at our school 
Help us keep everyone safe when 
dropping off and picking up your child:

Wash your 
hands regularly.

*Wear a face covering in all shops, 
indoor venues and on public transport.

*Exemptions include:
● children under the age of 11

● people with breathing difficulties
● people living with a disability

Keep your distance 
from others.

H A N D S F A C E S P A C E


